
News from Great Alne 
Primary School 

Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 

“ From tiny acorns, mighty oaks do grow…”        3.10.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fantasƟc week of learning we’ve had here at Great Alne Primary! The children have been fully 
engaged and enthusiasƟc, and we’re so proud of their achievements once again. 

We’re excited to invite you to check out our brand-new Facebook page, where you can see your chil-
dren in acƟon and stay up to date with all the latest news from Great Alne. Please do follow us and 
share the page with your friends so our community can grow! 

Our week began with a special assembly focusing on our chosen picture book, “The Dot” highlighƟng 
the importance of self-esteem and believing in your dreams—a message we know will inspire our 
children every day. 

On Tuesday, Mrs. Palmer led a lively singing session complete with percussion instruments as the 
children pracƟced their songs for our upcoming Harvest FesƟval. The Acorns class have been busy 
exploring the story of Rosie's Walk, enjoying Dough Disco, and venturing out into the forest for For-
est School acƟviƟes. 

Thursday, 2nd October was NaƟonal Poetry Day, and the children in Oaks spent Ɵme craŌing poems 
to share during our Harvest FesƟval celebraƟon. 

Please note there has been a change of date for our Harvest FesƟval service, which will now take 
place at school at 9am on Monday 20th October 2025. Everyone is warmly welcome to join us, and 
we kindly ask for donaƟons to support the Arden Food Bank. 

Looking ahead, Parent ConsultaƟon Evenings are next week! Please sign up to see your child’s class 
teacher on either Monday or Tuesday evening. The sign-up sheets are available in the school en-
trance near the office. 

Finally, we are excited to celebrate World Mental Health Day on Friday 10th October. The children 
are invited to wear something yellow—a yellow t-shirt or a yellow accessory—to mark this important 
day. Please remember that PE lessons will sƟll go ahead, so PE kits should be worn as usual. 

Thank you all for your ongoing support. Have a relaxing and resƞul weekend! 

Warmest wishes, 
Miss L Williams 
Headteacher 



Christmas Dates  
 
 

Tuesday 16th December– KS2 Oaks children to 
see The BFG at the RSC Stratford upon Avon at 7.15pm. There will be 
no cost for this trip as FOS have kindly funded, but parents will need 
to transport to and from the event. 

 
Thursday 18th December– EYFS and Year 1 Acorns to visit 
Hatton Country World 9am– 3pm. There will be no cost for this trip as 
FOS have kindly funded, and school will provide transport. 

 
Friday 19th December– The Polar Express Pyjama Day. There 







 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


